
Dear ---

Your generous gift of xxx in response to the Wade Richmond Foundation Challenge made a 
tremendous impact on the lives of the countless individuals and families we serve. It is 
because of your generosity that we met the $100K challenge which provides the resources 
we need to stay true to
our mission  provide free oral health services to
underserved adults in San Antonio and Bexar county.

For nearly 40 years, SA Christian Dental Clinic has been
a pillar of our community. We understand that oral
health is necessary to overall physical health, and are
committed to improving the overall well‐being of
every person that comes through our doors. From the
working poor to underserved veterans, seniors on
fixed incomes to neighbors experiencing homelessness, we are dedicated to meeting the 
critical need for dental care.

Thanks to philanthropists like you, we can provide the highest quality care to those in 
need. But what truly sets us apart is our patient‐centered approach. We put our clients' 
needs first and work to understand what they want for their lives. It's not just about 
dentistry ‐ it's about the entire person and their well‐being.

Your generosity will allow us to serve even more clients,
ensuring that they receive the care they need to live
happy, healthy lives. We are forever grateful for your
support.

With sincere gratitude, 

Clay Richmond got quite a kick out of our

Dental Assisting Studnts "Holy Molars" Tees!

Gloria Z. Canseco,
Chief Executive Officer 

 benefit was bestowed upon this donor in exchange for this contribution...other than the joy of giving to an organization that provides
charitable dental care for vulnerable Bexar County adults.  We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the

Internal Revenue Code; EIN #74-2428161.  Your donation is tax deductible as allowed by law.


